
Supporting Paperwork for Brede Parish Council meeting 29th March 2022 
 

 

Item 12 

Before plans proceed too far with a new pavilion and play equipment, it has been suggested that 
Councillors should be sure that the layout of the Recreation Ground is appropriate.  A plan of the 
current layout, with the position of the proposed new pavilion has been circulated.  Councillors will 
need to consider the options and the possibilities, to include new play equipment, correct siting of 
the Pavilion and a possible memorial. 
 

Item 13 

Three quotes from Architects have been circulated. 

 

Item 14 

New piece of Play equipment.  Quotes have been sought for various alternatives from three 

suppliers.  All quotes received will be circulated by Friday 25th March. 

 

Item 16 

The Council needs a robust Risk Management Scheme to cover all possibilities.  A Risk Management 
Scheme has been circulated for approval 
 
Item 17 
The first quarterly inspection of the play equipment has been completed.  The report and 
recommended repairs have been circulated. 
 
Item 18 
The Asset Schedule has been updated and circulated. 
 
 


